

ULS Current Topics Discussion Group Meeting
Monday, 10/9/23
11 am PST, 12 pm MST, 1 pm CST, 2 pm EST

Agenda:

1. Attendance:
 - a. Present: Rosan Mitola, Veronica Arellano Douglas, Michelle Mitchell, Meredith Knoff, William Weare.
 - b. Absent: Ula Lechtenberg, Jennifer Friedman
2. ULS Leadership Meeting Updates (Veronica)
 - a. [Notes from meeting](#) (Conveners and Co-Conveners of all ULS Discussion Groups). Discussion about overlap with DG charges.
 - b. Mid-level management group has hearty discussions and ample participation.
 - c. Takeaways:
 - i. At the Nov ULS Exec Committee meeting all will discuss the scope, overlap, and future of discussion groups in ULS.
 - ii. Need/Opportunity to update [Convener Responsibilities](#)
 - a. If members of this group have any thoughts or suggestions, please let Rosan or Veronica know.
3. Planning for Session 1 (late fall / early spring)
 - a. Roles
 - b. [Padlet check-in](#)
 - i. Turn Discussion Leader section into Google Form
 - ii. Send out soonish for 2-3 weeks
 - iii. Places to distribute
 1. Add to Padlet check in doc
 - c. Discussion of possible topics - will discuss following Padlet
 - d. Next steps
 - i. Draft message to promote Padlet (Michelle)
 - ii. Folks from Current Topics Discussion Group enter a topic to brainstorming section to get ideas flowing
 - iii. Post to Connect spaces (end of this week or beginning of next week)
4. Planning for Session 2 (ALA?)
 - a. Assign lead who will be in attendance at ALA (Michelle & William are likely attendance; Rosan maybe).
5. Old business
 - a. Co-Convener tasks (updating charge, updating ALA Connect/LibGuide pages)
6. New business / additional items
7. Next meeting